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REPORT FOR ACTION 

School Crossing Guard Program Update and Results 
of the Request for Proposal 9148-19-0114 for the 
Provision of School Crossing Guard Services 

Date:  May 8, 2019 
To:  Infrastructure and Environment Committee 
From:  General Manager, Transportation Services and Chief Purchasing Officer 
Wards:  All 

SUMMARY 

This is to advise that the report "School Crossing Guard Program Update and 
Results of the Request for Proposal 9148-19-0114 for the Provision of School 
Crossing Guard Services" will be on the agenda of the Infrastructure and 
Environment Committee meeting on May 23, 2019. 

CONTACT 

Roger Browne 
Director (Acting), Traffic Management Centre 
Transportation Services Division 
Telephone: 416-392-5372 
Email: roger.browne@toronto.ca 

Elena Caruso 
Manager, Purchasing Goods & Services 
Purchasing & Materials Management  
Telephone: (416) 392-7316 
Email: elena.caruso@toronto.ca 

Ashley Curtis 
Director, Planning and Capital Program 
Transportation Services Division 
Telephone: 416-338-6583 
Email: ashley.curtis@toronto.ca 
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SIGNATURE 
 
 
 
 
___________________________ 
Barbara Gray, General Manager 
Transportation Services  
 
 
 
_____________________ 
Michael Pacholok 
Chief Purchasing Officer, Purchasing & Materials Management  
 
 
 
 

 

 


